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To: Jule L. Sigall
    Associate Register for Policy & International Affairs

Date:     02/27/2005

From:     Allen Long

Comment:
Several times I have wanted to use a piece of music for a worship service, but the 
piece is copyrighted and I cannot find the copyright owner.  Trying to find the 
copyright holder has become. at least for myself, a frustrating task of pursuing 
"dead-end" leads.  I am heartened that  you are considering options to make our 
system more "user" friendly.

Sincerley,
Allen Long
Minister of Worship and Music
Trinity Fellowship Church
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